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Once again Oregonian taxpayers are asked to step up and pay more to supplement 

our government's out of control spending, fringe causes and/or pet projects.  

 

This money will not be used for roads, infrastructure being a key responsibility of 

government, no this will be used for tire pollution, rail transit and wildlife crossings.  

 

Voters asked for none of this!  

 

In our homes we have to be fiscally responsible and live within our means. We 

demand our government does the same.  

 

"Lack of planning on their part does not constitute an emergency on our part". 


